
Dear [Musician's Name], 

As we approach the end of another remarkable season, I wanted to take a moment to express my 

heartfelt gratitude for your invaluable contributions to our orchestra. Your talent and dedication 

have been a source of inspiration for both your fellow musicians and our audiences. 

It is with a heavy heart that we bid you farewell as you embark on this new chapter in your life. 

Your presence in the orchestra will be greatly missed, but we are excited to see where your 

journey takes you next. 

Thank you for the beautiful music, the memories we've created together, and for being an 

integral part of our community. Please stay in touch, and know that you will always have a home 

in our orchestra family. 

Wishing you all the best in your future endeavors. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Orchestra Name] 


